Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Haugen, Katie <katie.haugen@CO.RAMSEY.MN.US>
Sent: Wednesday, September 19, 2018 1:50 PM

To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

Subject: progress on 620 Oakdale Ave.

Hello,

| have been working with Raul Torres and Lena Martinez- Torres at 620 Oakdale Ave., St. Paul MN 55107. | wanted to
update you with some information about their case.

| have gotten them a dumpster and they are making progress with putting the items outside of their home into the
dumpster.

| have gotten them a cleaning estimate to help clean their home. | am working on applying to the St. Paul Foundation
grant to use this for their cleaning service. | will educate them about other resources they can use to prevent this
situation in the future.

The family is open and willing to accept and receive help from Housecalls, a cleaning service and anything else they may
need.

Thank you!

Katie Haugen | LSW

Housecalls

Public Health Department

555 Cedar Street

Saint Paul, MN 55101

Office: (651) 266-1287 | Cell: 651-249-3770
katie.haugen@co.ramsey.mn.us

é Please don't print this e-mail unless it is necessary. Thank you.



